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Wednesday 11th September 2019 

 

Year 6 Residential Camp Important Information 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

With the excitement around camp growing, please find below some important information regarding 

preparation for the Year 6 Camp to Osmington Bay. 

We shall be leaving school at 10am on Monday 30th September, so children should arrive to school at the 

normal time. Our journey will take approximately 2hrs 30mins and we will be making a small detour on the 

way to stop and eat lunch at Lulworth Cove. 

Please ensure you provide your child with a packed lunch for this first day and a suitable bag to carry it in. It 

would also be advisable to provide a healthy morning snack as they would normally have at school; if you 

would like to provide a small snack for the afternoon, please do so. We will be having our evening meal at 

approximately 6pm. Please ensure your child has enough to drink for the journey as we will not be buying 

food or drink when we stop. As always, it is extremely important that your child’s packed lunch and snacks 

adhere to the school’s no nut policy.  

You will find the kit list (which you should already have received) attached to this letter.  Please ensure your 

child’s case or bag is not too big or heavy so they can manoeuvre it safely. Excess baggage is strongly 

discouraged and old clothes for the activities are highly recommended.  

Whilst at Osmington Bay, our party will be accommodated in rooms of four. Rooms have been organised by 

staff to ensure all children have at least one chosen friend in their room and their activity group.  

We shall return to school on Friday October 4th at approximately 4.30pm – this is a slight change to previous 

communication and is in order to allow us to eat lunch at the centre on the final day and to make sure we 

aren’t arriving back at school as everyone else is leaving. Should we be delayed, the school website will be 

updated to notify you.  Similarly, we will keep you informed of the week’s events via the website.  

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
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Please note that children will not be able to bring any electronic equipment with them including mobile 

phones.  

Medication  

I would like to remind you that parents and carers are responsible for providing all medicines with precise 

written instructions. This includes medicine sent along as a precaution, such as Calpol. Prescribed medication 

must be given to us in the original packaging with your child’s name written on the label and the 

recommended dosage clearly stated. Please complete the attached form with this information.  

If you would like to provide us with medication such as Calpol, it must be handed into the office between 

Monday 23rd September and Thursday 26th of September along with the completed forms. If you have any 

concerns about allergies please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Prescribed medication: If your child is on/will need a course of medication while they are away, you will need 

to hand the medication to Mr Grinbergs and Miss Tatum between 8.30am and 9.00am on the morning of the 

30th. These teachers will be based in the KS2 cookery room by the blue gates. This will allow you to ensure the 

dosage is correctly recorded and you can have any supporting conversations which are required. 

Please approach your child’s teacher should you need any further information. We are all looking forward to 

the trip and I would like to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Barr 

Head of Year 3 
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